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Sport Relief - 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Hill Top is excited to be taking part in Sport Relief 2018! As one of the UK's biggest fundraising 
events, Sport Relief brings the entire nation together to get active, raise money and change lives. 
 
This year, Sport Relief will be taking place in schools and nurseries between Monday 19th 
March and Friday 23rd March. 
 
To do our bit and raise money, we will be taking part in the 'Daley (no, it’s not a typo)Challenge'. 
Children will be participating in a different activity each day throughout the week. Rather than 
asking for children to gain lots of sponsors, we are asking for a single donation of your choice, up 
to a maximum of £5.00 per family. This can be sent into school in the envelope provided. To 
learn more about how Comic Relief spends the money raised for Sport Relief, please visit 
sportrelief.com/schools.  
 
On Wednesday 21st March, children are encouraged to attend school in sports kit to further 
promote Sports Relief. Holding the non-uniform day on Wednesday will allow all children, 
including those who attend Nursery, to take part. Children will not need to bring £1.00 on this 
day as it will be included in the single donation. 
 
We really appreciate your support and hope that you'll have fun helping our school to raise 
money for Sport Relief. 
 
 
Miss Parkinson 
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